
THIS WEEK 

WELCOME!  We’re glad you’re here and have decided to join us today!  

 
            Joy to the world, the Lord is come! Let earth receive her King. 

 

TEACHER:       Pastor Jesse Walhof 

SCRIPTURE:    Luke 2:1-14 

NOTES:   

 
 

 

GET INVOLVED 
 
 
 

OUR FAMILY  
WHAT YOU SHOULD KNOW ABOUT OUR LOCAL BODY 

 
After having double-knee replacement surgery in October and an additional 
medical procedure following surgery for blood clotting in her lungs, Tres               
Ver Steeg requests prayers that there will be no more setbacks as she goes       
forward - allowing her to continue to heal and gain strength and get full use of 
her knees again as time progresses.  Both Ken and Tres thank everyone for the 
visits, prayers, and meals that were brought to them; they were greatly          
appreciated.   (SH) 
 
 
Grayson and Jenae Bundick, former Worship Coordinators at the OC Campus, 
shared a prayer request that Jenae's mother, Joy, was recently diagnosed with 
breast cancer.  In the upcoming weeks, Joy will be having a double                    
mastectomy.  If and what further treatment is needed will be determined after 
her surgery.  Please keep Grayson, Jenae and their family in your prayers.   
If you’d like to send a note of encouragement, please send to: 
Grayson and Jenae Bundick 
21006 E Bellewood Dr 
Aurora, CO 80015 
 
 

                                                  INFANTS 

NURSERY: Nursery is available throughout the service for newborns thru 2 years 

The nursery is located in the room next to the kitchen. 

                                                CHILDREN 

LITTLE TREASURES: Sunday school for 3 & 4 year olds.  

Meets in the large room by the nursery the first Sunday of each month 

                                                               YOUTH 

OVERFLOW: 9th-12th grade. Meets from 7:00-8:30pm on Wednesday (OC) 

GEMS:  Girls 4th-8th grade.  Meets  from 7:00-8:30pm @ Immanuel CRC (SH)   

1st and 3rd Wed evenings   For more info contact Julie 712-230-2372  

CADETS:  Boys 4th-8th grade.  Meets  from 7:00-8:30pm @ 1st CRC  (SH)           

1st and 3rd Wed evenings.   

                                          ADULTS/FAMILIES 

SECOND SUNDAY:  This is an ongoing project of collecting food items at the 

Sheldon Campus on the second Sunday of each month.  Requested donations will 
be announced prior to the second Sunday.  On the second Sunday, donations can 
be placed in the grocery cart in the front lobby area.  The collected items will be 
placed in the Sheldon Living Water Food Closet and given to those in need and in 
partnership with Love, INC.  

COMMUNITY GROUPS: Small groups of people who enjoy staying  connected 

to each other by discussing life, studying scripture, playing, eating, serving, and 
investing in one another. Contact Shirley Elgersma  shirleyelgersma@gmail.com 

7-4-3 GROUPS: Groups of about 7 people gathering for a meal 4 times over a 3 

month period. Contact Shirley Elgersma shirleyelgersma@gmail.com  

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY:  Bible study, fellowship and prayer for men -              

college-age or older.  Meets 2x a month on Wednesday evenings beginning at 
7:00pm.  For more info, contact Dale Schmidt at dschmidt19@msn.com  

Sun, Dec 24   9:30am    Coffee Shoppe  
 10:00am    Worship  
  
Mon, Dec 25                 MERRY CHRISTMAS! 
 
Wed, Dec 27 No OVERFLOW  - will resume on Jan 3 

OPPORTUNITIES  TO SERVE 

CONTACT ONE OF THESE MINISTRY LEADERS 

AUDIO & VISUAL TEAM: Gary Hibma - gbhibma@centurylink.net 

FACILITIES: Galen Elgersma - galenelgersma@gmail.com 

GRACE TEAMS: Dale and Deb Schmidt - dschmidt19@msn.com 

GREETERS/COFFEE/COOKIES: Tres Ver Steeg - ktversteeg@yahoo.com 

LITTLE TREASURES:  Julie Haack - arizona6@premieronline.net  

NURSERY: Carol Bootsma - 712-363-4418 

PRAYER MINISTRY: Barb Hibma - gbhibma@centurylink.net  

WORSHIP TEAMS: Barb Stuit - bstuit@nethtc.net 


